
From: Mackenzie Chase
To: KCC - Committee Assistants (Email Group)
Cc: Markham McIntyre
Subject: Support for Technical Assistance and Translation Services Funding
Date: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 9:39:27 AM

Dear King County Council,
 
We understand that at today’s Committee of the Whole meeting you are considering Proposed
Ordinance No. 2020-0177, which appropriates supplemental funding for COVID-19 response. We
would like to voice our support for the proposed $2 million appropriation for technical support for
small businesses including translation services. Attached please find a letter the Seattle Metropolitan
Chamber of Commerce sent to Governor Inslee and Washington state’s legislative leadership last
month requesting additional technical assistance for small businesses including translation services.
 
Thank you,
Mackenzie
 
 
Mackenzie Chase
Senior Policy Manager
Seattle Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce
mackenziec@seattlechamber.com | d: 206-389-6397
 
In keeping with Governor Jay Inslee’s “Stay Home, Stay Healthy” order, the Seattle Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce is
working remotely and we are hosting our events as webinars. Click here for coronavirus resources for your business.
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